
Parental Engagement Person (PEP) Meeting (EYFS & KS1) 

Thursday 13th June at 9:00am-9:30am 

Attendees 

Ellie Linton (EL)- Communications & Marketing Manager 

Kym Harman- Parental Links Team Member/ Teaching Assistant 

Samiah Siddique- PEP for FS2NG 

Simon Michell- PEP for FS2SR 

James Cooke- PEP for FS2FW 

Hannah Larsen Fletcher- PEP for 1JJ 

Anne Simonin- PEP for 1SM 

Catherine Peacock & Sophie McKenzie – PEPs for 1JD 

 

Minutes 

1. EL went through upcoming events that parents have been invited to this term: 

 Reception Stay & Play- Weds 19th June 2:15pm-3:15pm 

 Parent Forum- Thursday 27th June 6:00pm 

 International Fair- Saturday 29th June 11:00am-2:00pm 

 EYFS Sports Day- Weds 3rd July (Nursery at 9:15am and Reception at 2:00pm) 

 KS1 & KS2 Sports Day- Monday 8th July 

 Transition Morning- Wednesday 17th July 

 

2. EL discussed the upcoming PTA International Fair and mentioned that we are still looking for 

volunteers for the face painting, mendhi, coffee and cake stalls. We are also after more 

parents to take part in the Open Mic event at the fair (grown-ups do not need to audition!) 

 

3. EL asked if any of the PEPs had managed to hold a social event with other parents in their 

child’s class or yeargroup. 

 

 1JD went for class drinks in Chorlton. 

 One class organised to form a class team at the recent PTA Quiz Night 

 PEPs have said that they have benefitted from park trips in the morning after drop 

offs with other parents, particularly for those that have children that will be starting 

in Nursery together in September. 

 

4. EL reminded parents that we’re still looking for people to join the TT Rockstars Grown-Ups 

team, who will take on the winning class in the final week of term. Anyone interested should 

get in touch with EL or Mr Farrow. If we do not have enough volunteers then this will not be 

able to go ahead. 

 



5. PEPs asked if it would be possible to stagger transition times for different year groups (the 

hour when parents are in class) to take it easier for parents with more than one child to 

attend all of their children’s transition events. EL to bring up at next SLT meeting to see if 

this would work. One PEP suggested it may not even be relevant to still hold the event for 

parents of children in older year groups, as these are generally not as widely attended so 

there’s more chance of having a higher number of disappointed children in class whose 

parents are not at the event. 


